
 
 

 

 

 

                                                           Minutes 

                                                Board of Fire Engineers 

                                                Monday, February 13, 2017 

 

 

 The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. 

 Board of Fire Engineers members Dave Flannery, Dave Joki and Chief Corey was 

present. Dave Santuccio was absent.  

 January’s minutes were read and accepted. 

 New radios were discussed. Beltronics said after many hours of talking with US 

Cellular’s engineer, we are ready to purchase the new equipment for the towers. This 

equipment will take 10-12 weeks to receive. 

 We will not be putting in a Warrant Article for a new pumper/reel truck. We were told 

that we wouldn’t get a grant this year. The Air pack grant is moving on. 

 We will continue to work on a grant for the new pumper/reel truck. We are talking to 

a grant writing company regarding the cost for grant-writing assistance. Chief will get 

back to the Board next meeting with more details. 

 Letters were sent to the Planning Board, regarding Clover Hill Realty Trust of 2001.      

 We need to get an Eye Washer for the bay. It must last for 15 minutes. The Eye 

Washer will cost $300.00 to $400.00 dollars.  

 We continue to work on Active Shooter Training. 

 The State SCBA trailer is coming on March 20, 2017. 

 We will be conducting Flagger Training on April 17, 2017. 

 We will be doing CPR Training in April. 

 Bills were signed. 

 Meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Charles E. Corey Sr.  

Brookline Fire 
Department 

Board of Fire Engineers 
Po Box 660 

Brookline, New Hampshire 03033 


